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39th Session of the Universal Periodic Review
Review of Hungary – 02 November 2021
Statement by the Democratic Socialist Republic of Sri Lanka

Madam President, 

Sri Lanka extends a warm welcome to the delegation of Hungary and appreciates the presentation made. 
We commend the significant progress achieved by Hungary since its last UPR cycle in protecting and promoting human rights, including amendments to the Fundamental Law and the enactment of new legislation on criminal justice. 

Sri Lanka recognizes Hungary’s right, as sovereign nation, to preserve its national identity and cultural values while advancing the human rights of all its people. We appreciate the numerous policy and practical measures taken to protect the rights of vulnerable groups, including children, persons with disabilities and minorities.

Hungary’s approach to and achievements in promoting the rights of women in both the public and private sphere, and the national programs ensuring the protection and welfare of the family, are noteworthy.

Whilst appreciating the progress already achieved, in a constructive spirit, Sri Lanka recommends that Hungary:

1. Continues to strengthen national institutions engaged in advancing human rights, through increased resources and other support; 

2. Enhances protection for vulnerable groups through the implementation of the Social Inclusion Strategy and the National Disability Program; and
3. Continues measures against trafficking in persons under the National Anti-Trafficking Strategy and Action Plan.
We wish the friendly nation of Hungary success in its UPR engagement. 
